SmitH Law FirMm, P.C.

1002 Commercial Dr., Suite 5B
P.O. Box 46
Mahomet, IL 61853

March 24, 2015

| RECEIVED

Robert L. Miller l
FOIA Officer/General Counsel

Eastern Illinois University

Blair Hall, Room 2102

600 Lincoln Avenue EIU GENERAL COUNSEL

Charleston, IL 61920
Re: Freedom of Information Act Request

Dear Mr. Miller,

Pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act (5 ILCS 140), I request a copy of any
or all university services contracts within the past five (10) years with the following vendor:

Pepsi-Cola

The exemptions listed in Section 7 of the Illinois Freedom of Information Act (5 ILCS
140§ 7).

I am not a commercial requestor.
Documents can be mailed to me at the above listed address.

Sincerely,

CondDan—
Gerald W. Smith, Esq., Ph.D. (}\/Oﬁm%f/b\@ G’A)él/w /‘H/\[ o ufp fm

Attorney at Law

217-586-3700 gwsmith@gwsmithlawfirm.com 217-586-3755 (fax)



